
 
 

2021 Banbury Run – update 
 

It is with regret that we have decided that the Banbury Run will not take place this year. Given the 
current predictions on Covid 19 and the amount of work that would be required to run a large 
event that the authorities would allow, it would be impossible to keep the Banbury Run as our 
Premier event. We have looked at many alternatives like a simpler, smaller event or holding it 
later in the year, but we felt that any of the options would have diluted the spirit of the event. In 
addition, we need to make a decision now to give all participants as much notice as possible and 
before we undertake a large amount of administrative work and potentially incur non-refundable 
costs. The Banbury Run will return in 2022.  
 
 

  

 


